
Don Howell

From: Hogle, Yvonne <Yvonne.Hogle@pacificorp.com>
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 8:37 AM
To: Don Howell; Weston, Ted
Cc: Neil Price; Karl Klein
Subject: RE: Effective Date for Reg. No. 9 case, PAC-E-16-06

Don, we are fine with postponing. Thanks

Sent tmrn my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

Original message
from: Don Howell <Don.Howellpuc.idaho.gov>
Date: 6/3/16 6:22 AM (GMT-07:00)
To: “Hogle, Yvonne” <Yvonne.Hoglepacificorp.com>, “Weston, Ted” <Ted.Westonpacificorp.com>
Cc: “Price, Neil {ID PUC}” <neil.pricepuc.idaho.gov>, Karl Klein <Karl.Kleinpuc.idaho.gov>
Subject: [INTERNET] Effective Date for Reg. No. 9 case, PAC-E-16-06

This message originated outside of Berkshire Hathaway Energy’s email system. Use caution if this message contains
attachments, links or requests for information. Verify the sender before opening attachments, clicking links or providing
information.

Yvonne and Ted, I’m writing for Neil to see if the Company would consent to postponing the proposed effective date for
this case (to adopt new credit risk measures for Schedule 10 irrigation customers) to early next week, say June 7. We
were not able to get the Order drafted and issued by your proposed effective date. I anticipate that the Order will be
issued next week so there will not be further delay. If the new effective date of next week is OK with the Company, you
can simple respond to this email. Please call me if you have questions.

Don Howell
Deputy Attorney General
Idaho PUC
208.334.0312

1


